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California Department of Water Resources appreciates the opportunity to submit its comments on the 

2017 Flexible Capacity needs study results. CDWR submits following comments respectfully: 

1. CDWR requests details of calculation on 2017 flexible capacity allocation. CDWR needs the 

calculation details for its own internal use including validation of allocation results. 

2. Please clarify with example how the 3 hours load ramps are calculated? Is the same calculation 

method used for flexible capacity needs assessment and flexible capacity allocation?  

3. CDWR supports negative load ramp credits to be provided to LSEs under FRACMOO -2  initiative. 

 


